
 

 

 

Notice of  
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 

Phase II Design Engineering Services and 
Phase III Construction Engineering Services for 

Broadway Avenue/ Metra Station/ PACE Route 
Access Improvements Project 

RTA-Access to Transit/ CMAQ Program 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Village of Melrose Park, Illinois (“Requestor”) is issuing a Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) from 
qualified Engineering firms to provide Design Engineering and Construction Engineering services related 
to the Broadway Avenue/ Metra Station/ PACE Route Access Improvements Project, RTA-Access to 
Transit/CMAQ Program (“Project”). 

Documents related to the Project Overview, Description of Project Scope, Scope of Services, Submittal 
Requirements and Selection Process can be obtained by sending an email request to the Director of Public 
Works, Gary Marine at GMarinePWDir@melrosepark.org. 

In order to have your Qualifications considered, they must be submitted in a sealed envelope containing 
two (2) original copies, plainly marked: 

Phase II Design Engineering Services and 
Phase III Engineering Services for 

Broadway Avenue / Metra Station/ PACE Route  
Access Improvements Project 

RTA-Access to Transit/CMAQ Program 
 
Qualifications must be received at the Office of the Village Clerk, Village of Melrose Park, 1000 North 25th 
Avenue, Melrose Park, Illinois 60160, no later than 4:00 p.m.  Friday, June 1, 2018.  Qualifications may be 
submitted by mail, delivery service, or in person.  Faxed or emailed Qualifications will not be accepted.  
In-person deliveries will only be accepted weekdays between the hours of 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  
Qualifications received after the closing time and date will not be considered 

 
 RFQ Issued: Friday, May 18, 2018  
 
 Response Due: 4:00 P.M. Friday, June 1, 2018  
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